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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

1  Jersey/Sports Team 
Day

4 5 6 7 8  -Early Release 
Day 12:35 pm 
-Flannel Friday

11  12 13 14 WINTER CONCERT 15

18 19  Percy the Penguin
 See page 2

20 21 22  Pajama Day

25  WINTER BREAK 26  WINTER BREAK 27  WINTER BREAK 28  WINTER BREAK 29  WINTER BREAK

Chappell Dress Up Days
We’ve made some changes to the dress up days. The dates in 
red have changed.

Dec 1- Jersey or sports team day
Dec 8- Flannel Friday
Dec 22- Pajama day
Jan 11- Tourist/beach day
Jan 26- Comfy Day
Feb 9- Formal Day
Feb 15- 100th day of school dress up day
Mar 8- My Many Colored Days
Mar 22- Dress as your favorite character
Apr 19- 80s dress up day
May 2- Kentucky Derby Day

December 8th
Early Release Day

12:35 pm

Winter Break
December 25-29

Classes will resume on Tuesday, January 2nd

https://chappell.gbaps.org/
https://www.facebook.com/ChappellElementary
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1aIfQn9bpTnyVbaIUP7PzPk28Z6o6WSMk/view?usp=sharing


We also wanted to thank 
YOU, our wonderful 
parents, guardians and 
community  for 
contributing to our Penny 
Wars fundraiser.
With your contributions, 
we will be acquiring 
Osmo - Genius Tangrams 
for classrooms.

Outdoor Recess Reminder

Please send your child to 
school with appropriate 
winter clothing to ensure 
they stay warm at recess.
Students will continue to go 
outside for recess unless the 
temperature is below 0 
degrees (including 
windchill).

A Special Thanks to our 
Volunteers

We are greatly appreciative of the 
dedication and efforts of several of our 
volunteers

● Popcorn Friday Volunteers pop 
and deliver fresh popcorn to 
classrooms every Friday.

● Miss. Metoxen and our PTO have 
been instrumental in sorting and 
assembling Seroogy's orders.

● Senor and Senora Tennie 
generously volunteer their time 
to assist our students in reading 
and math.

The Percy Project at Chappell

DECEMBER 19 @ 2:30 PM for students

4:00 PM & 5:00 PM for families

Join us for a live 30-minute stage adaptation with 

additional music, dialogue, and interactive 

moments with the audience, premiering at Chappell 

School.

The Percy Project focuses on supporting school communities 

by providing immersive, art-integrated educational experiences. 

The project aims to counter the issue of arts education budget 

cuts, offering students a rich and engaging involvement in the 

arts.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1NgmzH_JQ1BOSy92SZkakg2mM3dNawxUY/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1NgmzH_JQ1BOSy92SZkakg2mM3dNawxUY/view?usp=sharing







